اسم الطالب:	
اسم المدرسة:	





Unit 4/ The Shrinking World

Read the following passage, then answer the questions below: (15 m)

It isn't hard to explain why parents, teachers and older people in general get so concerned about the negative effects of young people's use of communications technology. They may be motivated by a wish to protect their children from harm or to control them, but throughout history older generations have always tried to put limits on the behaviour of the young. The only difference now is that the Internet is such a powerful force, and older people generally don't really understand this new world of social media and instant communication, so they're unable to control it. And the situation is changing so fast that the gap in their knowledge is widening all the time. In a similar way, governments, even in democratic countries, like to put limits on people's behaviour. After all, it's a large part of what governments are about. They may have more technological knowledge than the average parent, but the spread of social media sites and communications apps like Twitter and WhatsApp is making it harder and harder for them to control what their citizens are saying and doing. Clearly, this isn't always a positive trend, but what we can say for sure is that new information and communications technologies are a force for social change and economic development, especially in poorer countries without a reliable traditional phone network. The World Bank has calculated that in countries like this, a 10% increase in high-speed Internet connections leads to a 1.3% increase in economic growth. It is, they say, 'the single most powerful way to extend economic opportunities and services to millions of people, especially in remote areas. A recent headline on the BBC website asked:

'Could Ramallah become an Arab World technology hub?' The article went on to show how young
Palestinians are starting small technology companies that could help the Palestinian economy to break free
from the restrictions placed on it by the Israeli occupation. As one interviewee explains: 'This is what is
good about technology: it breaks the borders. A person with a laptop can work in the worst situations; <u>he</u> can
work from his home and interact with the global community, without a passport and despite the occupation.
It is limitless.'
A. Answer the following questions:
1. Why are parents and teachers concerned about the negative effects of young people's use of technology?
2. What do governments and older people have in common?
3. What makes it harder for the governments to control what their citizens are saying and doing?
4. How could the Palestinian economy break free from the Israeli restrictions?
B. Complete the sentences below:
1. According to the World Bank, if there is a 20 % increase in internet speed, this will lead to a% increase in economic growth.
2. According to an interviewee, technology is good because it is
3. Despite the Israeli occupation, Palestinians can: and
C. Decide whether each of the following is True (T) or False (F):
1. Only teachers are concerned about the negative effects of internet. ()
2. The gap in the older people's knowledge is shrinking.
3. Governments, even in democratic countries, like to restrict people's behavior. ()
4. Information and communications technologies are a positive force for social and economic change.()
D. What do the following pronouns refer to:
1. them (line 3): 2. they (line 8):
3. it (line 27): 4. he (line 28):

Vocabulary

Use the words to complete the sentences below:

	vary	fear	motivated	trend	restrictions	hub	addicted	
1. Most	companies a	re	by 1	the need t	o make profit.			
					on press freedo	om.		
					to the inter			
					e expensive other		eap.	
					city near the hos			
					owards small fan			
7. Unlik	e the rest of	us, Dav	e have no		of snake	S.		
			•	L	anguage			
	le the correc			- 4- !!)	! T			
					in Jordan next ye			
					t succeeding / w vill you do / are			
					travel) by train,			
					(I'll wait / I'll go			ext one
					next week. Can	_	,	0
,		, 		1 ,		•		
					in each sentenc			
I prom	nise I may ph	one you	u as soon as p	ossible				
I am u	insure that A	hmed is	going to arri	ve soon.				
He is	quite unpopu	lar, so l	ne could win t	the election	ons.			
I can't	be sure, but	this ide	a will solve th	ne probler	n			
Ali di	dn't apply for	the job	, so he may g	get it				
I am n	ot sure, but t	hey ma	y well accept	his projec	ct			
"Pleas	e take your s	eats. O	ur flight is go	ing to star	rt in five minutes	s."		
C) Down			ain a a futura	£	:11 do massant o	4:	.	
			to go on holi		ill do, present co	<u>onunuoi</u>	us or going to	<u>0.</u>
	•	_	•	•			?	
Wife			•	••••••	•••••		••••••	
2. I pron	nise to phone	you as	soon as I arri	ive.				
			r rain tomorro					
The	weather fore	cast say	s it's					•
4 Lean l	heln vou cles	n the h	ouse if you lil	ke				
1	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	• • • • • • • •	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	• • • • • • • • • • •		• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	•
5. Atten	tion please. T	The arri	val time for th	ne next fli	ght is 10:35.			
	J							
			r when she le		•			
She								